
Nominate them NOW for an 
Advancing Healthcare Award
It is very quick and easy to nominate and will 
make a massive difference to someone who 
has provided you with exceptional care

Nominate someone  
now by clicking here 
or scan the QR code

Closing date for nominations:  
18 June 2025

Visit the website for  
more information  
ahawards.co.uk/ahani2025/

The Advancing Healthcare Awards Northern Ireland programme 
recognises and celebrate the important and innovative work 
of healthcare scientists and allied health professionals across 
Northern Ireland.

The winners of the awards will be announced at a ceremony on 
Thursday 23 October 2025 at the Stormont Hotel, Belfast.

AHPs are:
Art therapists

Occupational therapists
Dietitians

Orthoptists
Paramedics

Physiotherapists
Podiatrists

Radiographers
Drama therapists
Music therapists

Orthotists and 
prosthetists

Speech and language 
therapists

Contact the organisers Chamberlain Dunn  
on 020 8334 4500 or ellie@chamberdunn.co.uk
ahawards.co.uk/ahani2025/

Healthcare scientists are healthcare 
professionals  working in lots of different areas such as 

blood and  sample testing, vision science, cardiac health, 
diagnosing health conditions, developing and operating  

specialist medical equipment, and many more.

 Have you or a family member received 

EXCEPTIONAL CARE  
	from an allied health professional or healthcare scientist?

https://chamberdunn.awardsplatform.com/
https://ahawards.co.uk/ahani2025/
mailto:ellie@chamberdunn.co.uk
https://ahawards.co.uk/ahani2025/


Introducing some of our 
healthcare scientists 

Contact the organisers Chamberlain Dunn on 020 8334 4500  
or ellie@chamberdunn.co.uk ahawards.co.uk/ahani2025/

mailto:ellie@chamberdunn.co.uk
https://ahawards.co.uk/ahani2025/

